
Public Notice 

Please be advised that the Town of Twillingate has received a business occupancy application for  
2 Butt’s Lane to operate as Short-Term Rentals. As per the Town of Twillingate Development 
Regulations, vacation rentals (short-term rentals)* in Residential Zones is a discretionary use and 
requires public notice.  

Public feedback regarding this business occupancy application is being received until April 2, 2025. 
All feedback can be forwarded to council@townoftwillingate.ca 

Submissions in writing can delivered to 25 Toulinquet Street, Twillingate, NL between the hours of 
10:00 AM and 4:00 PM, Monday - Friday.

*Vacation rentals are defined as follows in the Town of Twillingate Development Regulations: 
Means the full-or part-time rental of a single dwelling for durations not exceeding 28 continuous days. 

Short-term rentals are defined as follows in the Tourism Accommodation Act: 
Means the provision of an accommodation for compensation to an individual or group of individuals for overnight lodging for a period of 
30 days or less; 
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